
 
 

Year 4 Term 2 Science Parent Newsletter 
 
This term Science will be looking very different.  The students will be conducting their 
investigations from home.   I encourage all students to do the activities I post to Seesaw and I 
look forward to seeing their work. 
 
Each Friday throughout Term 2, I will be posting a Science activity to Seesaw for the students to 
complete at home as part of their remote learning plan. 
 
The activities will be ‘hands on’ using materials easily sourced at home.  The students are 
encouraged to plan and conduct their own investigations using the Science Inquiry Skills that 
they have been learning with me in Term One. 
 
Year 4 students are encouraged to ‘apply their prior knowledge when making predictions’. The 
students will need to do their own recording for the investigations posted.  This may involve  

● making a prediction for an investigation that they are conducting at home 
● placing information into a simple table 
● taking a photo 
● recording themselves explain their findings  
● using materials to measure and record results. 
● completing a template 

 
The ‘hands on’ activity will be followed by a consolidation task that can be easily completed on 
the student’s ipads. 
 
All the best to everyone for Term 2. 
Mrs Cogger 
 


